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LOVE YOUR ENEMIES 
Luke 6:27-36 

 

THE ____________________________ ABOUT LOVING OUR ENEMIES 

Luke 6:27a 
The ________________ 
The ________________ 
The ________________ 
 

THE _____________________ OF LOVING OUR ENEMIES 

Luke 6:27b-28 
We love our enemies by our _______________ 
We love our enemies by our _______________ 
We love our enemies by our _______________ 
 

THE ________________________________ ABOUT LOVING OUR ENEMIES 

Luke 6:29-30 
We love our enemies by enduring ________________ 
We love our enemies by suffering _____________ 
We love our enemies by sharing _________________________ 
We love our enemies by abandoning ___________________ 
 

THE _______________ FOR LOVING OUR ENEMIES 

Luke 6:31-34 
The ______________Rule 
The ___________________ rule 
 

THE ________________________ FOR LOVING OUR ENEMIES 

Luke 6:35-36 
It will be _______________ 
It reflects our _______________________ to God 
 

_________________________________ 

We learn to _____________our enemies at the ____________, 
where we see _____________demonstrated to the _________________of 
_______ 
Romans 5:6-10 
 

Next Week: Luke 8:36-50 

Richlandroadcofc.com ~ 740-389-1017 ~ Richlandroadcofc@gmail.com 



 
 

 

FOR THE RECORD - JANUARY 5, 2025 
BIBLE CLASS……...……………………………...…68   WEDNESDAY………………………………………..70 
SUNDAY AM……………………….…..........….….226   CONTRIBUTION……….…………………...$8,287.01 
LIFE GROUPS…………………………………….....52   BUDGET………………….....………………$7,250.00     

Sunday Morning Worship—8:30 & 11:00 AM   Bible Study—Sunday—9:45 AM—Wednesday—7:00 PM                              Life Groups—Sunday—12:00 & 6:00 PM 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—This Thursday, all men are 
invited to a Bible Study at Panera Bread @ 7:30 AM. 
See Matt Dahm for details.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY— The Food Giveaway will be held 
on Saturday, January 25.  Appointment tickets are 
required to attend.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY TICKETS—Appointment tickets will 
be available to pick up Monday, January 20, from 
10:00 AM to Noon, Tuesday, January 21,  from 5:00 to 
7:00 PM, and Wednesday, January 22, from 5:00 to 
7:00 PM. Tickets are only available until they run out. 
See Josh Ball or Kahlan Sargent for more information. 

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—The Women of Purpose will 
meet on Wednesday, January 29, at 11:30 AM. Contact 
Terry Fawley for details.  

How do we define "time"? We look at seconds, minutes, hours, days, and years. As youths, a 
year seemed like something we couldn't measure. The school year seemed to drag along, 
and then summer break went quickly! As youths, we couldn't wait to graduate, but when 
that happened, the weeks, months, and years changed. 
 
Our jobs changed to the word "career". We measured our success by income and                                       
possessions. With maturity, we find that our spiritual identity gives life meaning. You and I 
were created in God's image. God's word tells us that He has an eternal home prepared for 
us. Serving God here on earth is connected to us getting to that eternal home. Teaching                  
others about God's word is how we can serve God here. 
  
Material things might comfort us, but they are not important. The important things are                     
worship, obedience, studying the Bible, and teaching the good news of the Gospel. They are 
assurances to personal growth as a Christian. We need to get souls in the seats; everyone 
needs to hear the Gospel. We need to continue reaching out and stressing the importance of 
Bible classes. All of us need to grow. 
  
Let's make it a point to remember the shut-ins and the elderly. Several have health issues, 
mobility limitations, and safety or travel concerns. Let's try harder to check on them. We can 
do this by visiting, calling, sending cards, and letting them know we are praying for them. 
  
As youths, we had no idea what the future might bring. As adults, we can recognize that there 
are no physical guarantees of tomorrow. But as Christians, we discover spiritual promises 
when we stay faithful. 
  
2025 is a new year. Time flies, and we have work to do. Many souls are at stake. Let's                                 
navigate this year wisely for the cause of Christ and God's glory. 
  
Let's look at how we "define time" in our future. As Christians, let's add the word "eternity" 
to that definition. 
  
God Bless, 
  
Keith 

FOOD GIVEAWAY VOLUNTEERS—Help unload food  
Friday, January 24,  at 11:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall.                             
Volunteers need to arrive by 7:30 AM on Saturday to 
help with the Giveaway.  

WEDNESDAY EVENING ADULT BIBLE CLASSES                        
Auditorium                                                                                                  
Matt Dahm                                                                                           

Stories from Water                                                                              
Room 6                                                                                                  

Carol Driver                                                                                                   
Eternity in Four Words  

Bible Hour and Junior Worship are offered at the 2nd service.  

Pick up a January Prayer List in the Foyer! 

AMAZING GRAYS—The senior group will meet this 
Tuesday at Perkins Restaurant at 11:30 AM. After 
lunch, they will come back to the Outreach Center 
and plan their monthly outing for 2025. Sign up in the 
foyer! 

TEEN LOCK-IN—This year’s Lock-In for grades 6-12 
will begin next Sunday at Cooper’s Bowl at 10:00 PM. 
Everyone is invited to bowl with the teens until Mid-
night. At Midnight, the teens and chaperones will  
return to the Church Building to play games, eat 
snacks, watch movies, and enjoy a great night of               
fellowship. The Lock-In will end at 7:00 AM on                      
Monday. The cost for the entire Lock-In is $30. Sign up 
in the foyer!  

HOLIDAY CARDS—If you haven’t checked the family 
mailboxes yet to see if you have cards, please do so 
today! Any holiday cards left will be removed by the 
office staff in February.  

FANTASY FOOTBALL LEAGUE—Congratulations to 
Griffin Gleespen, the church Fantasy Football League 
winner.  

VBS PLANNING MEETING—There will be a VBS                      
planning meeting on Wednesday, January 22, in 
Room 11 after Bible Class.  

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT—If you would like a 
2024 giving statement, please contact Joe Howard by 
January 31.  


